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MESSAGE FROM OUR CEO 

Dear Families  

As you know, Mr Dey will be taking up the post of substantive Headteacher of Beckfoot 

Upper Heaton at the end of May.  We are all looking forward to working with our perma-

nent Headteacher.  I cannot thank families enough for your support during this period of 

change.  We have been truly grateful to Mr Mohammed for supporting us during this 

transition period. I am very proud of the staff and students who have responded so well 

during what has been an unsettling time for us all. 

Mr Mohammed and Mr Dey have been working well on the handover and it will be busi-

ness as usual at the start of the final half term of the academic year.  Mr Dey will be con-

tinuing with the same school improvement priorities and strategies that we have been 

working on this year; 

Drive up attendance 

Further develop a curriculum of high ambition for all   

Further embed a model of excellence for pedagogy (teaching)  

Fully embed a behaviour curriculum   

There will be an opportunity to meet Mr Dey and the senior team on Wednesday, 19th 

July from 4pm to 5pm. Further details will be sent nearer the time.       

As CEO, I will continue to keep close oversight of Beckfoot Upper Heaton during the final 

half term of the academic year.  From September, Mr Dey and the senior team will also 

be supported by an Executive Headteacher so that I can divide my time up between all 

10 Beckfoot Trust schools.  

Student success in school and in life is supported by our school sentence; 

‘The school taught students to act with integrity and kindness and to go on to demon-

strate excellence in their chosen field; it was a place where all belonged.’ 

And our 3 values; 

Excellence: we work hard. We strive to be better tomorrow than today. 

Integrity: we are honest. We do the right thing because it is the right thing to do. 

Kindness: We work as a team. We care about others. 
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MESSAGE FROM OUR CEO 
 

All of our rules are based on 5 simple learning habits which all students are supported 

so that they can achieve 100% of the time, the first time, every time.     

1) Perfect uniform  
2) Equipment for learning  
3) Punctuality and attendance  
4) On task 
5) Polite response 
 
We greatly benefit from your support in us securing the highest possible standards in 

our learning habits.  Our students deserve nothing less.      

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Watson – CEO, Beckfoot Trust   
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________  
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YEAR 11 EXAM ARRANGEMENTS 

Dear families 

Year 11 Exam Arrangements Monday 5 June – Friday 9 June 

We would like to say how proud we are of our Year 11 students who have demon-

strated excellence and resilience over the last two weeks of this examination period.  

They will have an opportunity to recharge during the half term but must also contin-

ue with their revision.   

After the May half term holidays, as the frequency of examinations reduces, students 

will be required to attend the academy for revision sessions and exams only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students on free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch to take home if 

they leave before lunchtime.  Students must continue wearing their school uniform. 

We will write to you after half term to let you know the schedule for Monday 12 June 

– Friday 16 June. 

Thank you in advance, as always, for your support in ensuring our students make 

the most of their final time with the school and attend all sessions. 

Raouf Mohammed 
Associate Headteacher 

Day Start time End time 

Monday 5 June 8.15 am 12.45 pm 
French students will 
leave at 2.15pm 

Tuesday 6 June 8.15 am 10.30am 

Wednesday 7 June 8.15 am 12.45 pm 
History students will 
leave at 3.10pm 

Thursday 8 June 8.15 am 11.55am 

Friday 9 June 8.15 am 
Students not doing Ge-
ography will start at 
11.00am through the 
reception doors 

2.15pm 



 
BUH Bulletin 
Friday, 2nd June 23 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING IN SCHOOL? 

NEXT GEN LITTER LIFTERS 

The Next Gen team went to the regional celebration event where they 
showcased their Litter Lifters project. Our students (particularly Abigail 
and Kainaat) were brilliant in explaining their project to the judges and 
other schools. The judges included management from huge companies like 
Asda and Arla.  
 
Our project won the 'Life on Land' award due to the sustainable changes 
we are making to the local community. 
 
Abigail also won the individual award for regional change maker in recog-
nition of her commitment and hard work.  
 
The changemakers, Abigail, Areesha, Kainaat and Mikail have been really 
dedicated to this by giving up their break and lunch to make this happen.  
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YR7 HISTORY & ART TRIP TO 

CARTWRIGHT HALL 

On 2nd March, two groups of Year 7 students had the opportunity to visit 

Cartwright Hall, and participate in a joint History and Art event focusing on 

the story of Bradford’s immigration past. The students represented the 

school fabulously by upholding all of our values, and really enjoyed learning 

outside of the classroom about the History of Bradford.  

A huge well done to all students! 

Mrs. Middleton, Mrs. Rodgers and Mrs. Bone 
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CAREERS 

 

 

 

Students have been using the online careers platform Unifrog to explore ca-
reers. They have completed the interests quiz and found careers linked to 
these. This is also an online portal for students to record their achieve-
ments, extracurricular activities and achievements. Students can log in and 
populate this at home by visiting 
www.unifrog.org  

 

 

 

 

Year 11 enjoyed their interactive Eng-

lish booster before their exams! 

They have demonstrated exceptional 

talent and we are so proud of them. 

http://www.unifrog.org
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PSHCE—MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 
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STUDENTS’ WORK IN THE VLC 

This is just a small example of the excellent craft work the students in Vulnerable 
Learners’ Centre have done this term. 
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

LET’S GET INVOLVED?! 
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Lost Property 

Have you lost something 

this half term?  We have a 

number of items of school 

uniform, PE kits, bags and 

even coats. 

Please come and collect 

your items before Wednes-

day, 7th June. Any items 

not collected by this date 

will be washed and donated 

to our School Uniform Loan 

Shop. 

Donations 

Families—has your child grown 

out of any item of school uni-

form, PE kit,, coat or shoes?  If 

so, would you consider donat-

ing these items to the Uniform 

Loan Shop? 

 

All items would be gratefully 

received in reception. 

Thank you in advance for your 

generosity. 
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School reopens for all on 

Monday, 5th June 

Have a great half term holiday 

everyone! 


